Message

From: Steven Hatfill
on behalf of  Steven Hatfill

Sent: 8/19/2020 4:17:23 AM
To: I
Subject: Re: How do at risk people get a prescription for Hydroxychloroquine in WA

The American Society of Physicians and Surgeons has already filed a lawsuit against Hahn and the FDA over
hydroxychloroquine. I am in touch with them every single day.
In addition, I am at the White House working in an Office to fix this problem. I have been working there for the

last S months, an average of 10 hours a day, 7-days a week. unpaid. as the senior medical advisor to one of the
President's Senior Advisors. My email there is_@m
Initially this was to get supplies to our hospitals, then it was for policy recommendations, Now it is fighting the
NIH and the idiots at the FDA.

What has happened with hydroxychloroquine is an outrage and I have watched from a ring-side seat as this

stupidity with Fauci and Stepgen Hahn, the FDA commissioner, has played out. We are trying to fix it. Believe
me..we are trying to fix it.

Let me see if there is something I can arrange. Can you give me a good mailing address for you?
In the meantime, here are some published papers written by some of my friends.
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